
 
 
 
 Date: 05.09.2024 
 
The Manager, DCS   
The Bombay Stock Exchange Ltd. 
Phiroze jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai 
 
Ref: Scrip Code: - 530655                                    

The Manager 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400 051 
 
Scrip Code: - GOODLUCK   
 

  
  

Sub: UPDATE 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
This is in continuation of our earlier announcement for expansion of precision pipes at Sikandarabad Industrial 

Area, distt. - Bulandshahr, Uttar Pradesh, India adding the production capacity by 50,000 MTPA. 

 

We are pleased to announce that the new facility is scheduled to be inaugurated on 15th day of September, 2024. 

And we are hopeful to start the commercial production very soon which will be a game changer for the Company. 

 

This is for your information and record. 
 
Thanking You 
For GOODLUCK INDIA LIMITED 
 
 
 
MAHESH CHANDRA GARG 
DIRECTOR 
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